
Statement of the Ozone Transport Commission 
With Regard To Advancement of Potential Regional Control Measures 

for Emission Reduction from Appropriate Sources 
and State Attainment Planning Purposes 

 
The Ozone Transport Commission hereby directs the staff of the OTC to work with State 
Air Directors to continue investigation and modeling work associated with all the 
potential regional control measures highlighted at this Fall meeting of November 2nd and 
3rd, 2005, and to pay particular attention to those stationary, area and mobile source 
categories within the OTR expected to emit more than 10,000 tons per year in 2009 of 
NOx, VOC or both, other appropriate sources suitable for seasonal control, and other 
cost-effective measures they may identify.  The Air Directors are asked to provide all 
supporting information necessary so that the Commission may assess and decide on 
appropriate regional control measures to assist with attainment efforts at the February, 
2006 Special Meeting of the Commission. 
 
 
  - Adopted by the Commission November 3, 2005 
 
 
   


